
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Common Council 

From: Mayor Anthony. J Penterman 

Date: January 10, 2023 

Re: Sheldon Niquette Fund 

 
 

Community Members have generously come together to recognize a past educator of the 

Kaukauna Area School District: Sheldon Niquette. He passed in 2021 and family and friends 

are looking for a way to remember him. 

 

Those that are interested may donate money in his name which will be put into a large fund. 

Come spring, the fund will be used to install benches/picnic tables with plaques to a City 

park TBD. Any funds that are left over will go toward the Aquatic Center. 

 

For information on how to submit a donation please contact the Planning Department. 


